

Contact: John Diamond 949-4904/973-3224

Peggy Markson 973-3245

MEDIA ADVISORY

UNIVERSITY SYSTEM CHANCELLOR TO SPEAK AT BANGOR ROTARY MEETING

BANGOR – University of Maine System chancellor Richard L. Pattenaude is the featured speaker at the Bangor Rotary Club's meeting on Tuesday, September 18, at 12 noon. The meeting is being held at the Bangor Motor Inn on the Hogan Road.

Pattenaude's presentation will focus on the University System's current efforts to strengthen Maine's economy.

More information about Chancellor Pattenaude may be found here.